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By Hand Delivery

Mr. William F. Caton

Acting Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
1919 M Street, NW, Room 222
Washington, DC 20554

Attention: Television Branch
Video Services Division
Mass Media Bureau

Re: Alabama Educational Television Commission

WAIQ(TV), Montgomery, Alabama
WBIQ(TV), Birmingham, Alabama
WCIQ(TV), Mt. Cheaha, Alabama
WDIQ(TV), Dozier, Alabama
WEIQ(TV), Mobile, Alabama
WFIQ(TV), Florence, Alabama
WGIQ(TV), Texasville, Alabama
WHIQ(TV), Huntsville, Alabama
WIIQ(TV), Demopolis, Alabama

Relocation of Main Studio and Public Inspection File

Dear Mr. Caton:

4 On behalf of the Alabama Educational Television Commission
("AETC"), licensee of the above-referenced noncommercial educational television
stations which comprise the statewide public television network of the State of

~Alabama, we are notifying the Commission that the consolidated main

DC - 8886/1 - 0020151.02
N\\\DC - 8886/1 - 0020151.02

FAX: (202) 687-5910 TELEX: 248370(RCA), 892757(WU) CABLE: HOGANDER WASHINGTON

-




HOGAN & HARTSON L.Lp
Mr. William F. Caton
October 31, 1994

Page 2

studio/public inspeétion file for these stations has been relocated from
2101 Magnolia Avenue, Birmingham, Alabama, to:

2112 11th Avenue, South
Birmingham, AL 35205-2884

These AETC stations, which primarily engage in system-wide
simulcasting, were authorized by the Commission prior to 1987 to use a single
main studio in Birmingham. Consequently, pursuant to Section 73.3527 (d) of the
Commission’s rules, the public inspection file for the stations may continue to be
maintained in Birmingham. (Section 73.3527(d) provides that public inspection
file may continue to be maintained at the main studio when such main studio is
located outside of the community of license pursuant to authorization issued prior
to July 15, 1987.) Consequently, the joint public inspection file for these stations
will be maintained at 2112 11th Avenue South, Birmingham, Alabama.

Please direct any communications concerning this matter to the
undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,

ALABAMA EDUCATIONAL
TELEVISION COMMISSION

Marissa G. Re{p 77

Its Attorneys

cc:  AETC Public Inspection File
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